BOURBON TOWN COUNCIL MEETING

SEPTEMBER 27, 2022

A special meeting of the Town Council for Bourbon, Indiana was held at 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday,
September 27, 2022, with Council Members, Ward Byers, Les McFarland, and Clerk-Treasurer
Kimberly Berger present in person. The meeting was opened to the public.

NEW BUSINESS: President Byers presented the 2023 budget for adoption. The total budget
for 2023 for approval by the DLGF is $1,647,825.00 and the budget for Home-Ruled funds is
$90,150.00. There was no patrons present to comment on the budget. Member McFarland
motioned to approve the request, President Byers offered the second and the motion passed 2
Ayes, 0 Nays.

ADJOURNMENT: Being no further business to come before the Council, Member McFarland

made the motion to adjourn at 6:05p.m., a second was offered by President Byers and carried by
a vote of 2 ayes, 0 nays.
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